
 



Dear Brothers and Sisters, we greet you in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.  

It is with great joy we send these greetings to you once again from the USA, having now completed our 

work in the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia! We hope you will join us prepared to experience the Kingdom of 

God here on earth at the 2018 Missionary Family Reunion. This year’s reunion will be held once again at 

Graceland University in Lamoni, Iowa from June 17th-23rd. The theme is "Cast Your Net.” 

While fishing with a fishing pole is good, it is only designed to catch one fish at a time.  The goal this year 

is to help everyone to start thinking BIGGER! If we are to fulfill the Great Commission, we must broaden 

our efforts and seek ways to share with families and groups in addition to individuals. 

Here are this year’s daily themes for this year’s Missionary Family Reunion: 

Sunday: Cast Your Net  

Monday: Prepare Your Nets 

Tuesday: Be Ye Fishers 

Wednesday: Cast Your Net on the Other Side 

Thursday: Gather EVERY Kind 

Friday: Great Shall be Your Joy 

Saturday: Get Out of the Boat! 

If your desire is to answer Jesus’ call to be valiant in testimony to save your fellowman’s souls, please 

join us in Lamoni, Iowa for one short week in June starting on Father’s Day. To register please visit our 

website at http://restorationseventy.org/SeventyReunion. 

The Missionary Family Reunion is for all Christ Followers and as such is without affiliation. We promote 

the fullness of the Gospel of Jesus Christ, and seek to give each the encouragement and tools to bring 

souls into the family of God. 

Registration is $50 per family with the balance of the budget made up by free will offering. All donated 

funds will be used exclusively to offset reunion expenses.  

Challenging and drawing each closer to Jesus, as well as meeting its financial obligations are hallmarks of 

reunion success... and this successful reunion experience requires the work of many. If you would like to 

volunteer – or need additional information please contact Greg and Jani Thomas at 

gthomas70family@gmail.com  or (256) 457-1293 (Jani) or (256) 679-6016 (Greg). 

Thank you for your prayers as we shared the Gospel in Saudi Arabia, and may God continue to bless you 

as you seek to expand your missionary efforts,  

Jani and Greg Thomas, Directors 
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